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March 12, 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Tonight, the Governor ordered all K-12 schools closed beginning Monday, March 16, 2020 

through April 5, 2020. However, late yesterday, we learned that there was a staff member in our 

high school who was put on 24-hour quarantine pending the outcome of testing for COVID-19. 

Due to the backlog at the testing facilities, we have not received any results as of tonight. Rather 

than take a chance, we are going to be proactive and cancel school beginning tomorrow. At this 

point, school will resume Monday, April 13, 2020 (after spring break). I will communicate later 

this weekend with updates. 

 

High school students may come and pick up items between noon and 2:00 PM tomorrow 

(3/12/2020). Parents of our K-8 may come and pick up items between noon and 2:00 PM. 

Thank you for your patience. This is truly an unprecedented time in our state and country. 

If you have questions or concerns, please reach out to me at fleenorr@lakewoodps.org. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 
Randy Fleenor 
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